
From: Robert Nelson 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2007 5:48 PM 
To: 'Hastings, Karis A.'; Scott Kotler; Roderick Porter; Andrea Kelly; Cassandra Thomas; Gardner Foster; Karl 
Kensinger; Frank Peace; 'sscarabino@cnc.gov.ar' 
Cc: 'Nancy.Eskenazi@ses-americom.com'; 'John.Nelsen@ses-americom.com'; 'Rohrbach, Peter A.' 
Subject: RE: Response to January 18 Letter 
In response to your status inquiries concerning the STA applications to cover a drift from 81 W.L. to 104.95 
W.L., the Bureau does not intend to authorize any operations beyond those authorized on November 28.  Thus, 
SES may proceed to 104.95 W.L. pursuant to the November 28 STA.  To the extent that there are or have been 
deviations from the scope of that authority, these matters will be addressed through the FCC enforcement 
process and any other appropriate measures. 
  
  
Robert G. Nelson 

Chief Satellite Division 

International Bureau 

+1 202 418 2341 

From: Hastings, Karis A. [mailto:KAHastings@HHLAW.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2007 2:34 PM 
To: Robert Nelson; Scott Kotler; Roderick Porter; Andrea Kelly; Cassandra Thomas; Gardner Foster; Karl Kensinger; Frank 
Peace; sscarabino@cnc.gov.ar 
Cc: Nancy.Eskenazi@ses-americom.com; John.Nelsen@ses-americom.com; Rohrbach, Peter A. 
Subject: Response to January 18 Letter 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Mr. Nelson, 

We are attaching on behalf of SES Americom a response to the letter requesting information you sent yesterday to Jim 
Barker.  Please let us know if you have any further questions.    

Thank you, 

Karis Hastings 
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